
 

Sergeant Ray                Sheriff’s Public Information Officer   Phone: (503) 209-5613 
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Case #13-517702 
 
Deputies Search for Missing Endangered Juvenile 

November 30, 2013—Sheriff’s Detectives are seeking the 
public’s help in locating a missing 15 year-old boy.  Deputies 
believe he may be in danger due to his functionality level and 
being outdoors overnight. 

On November 30, 2013, at about 3:30 p.m., Sheriff’s Deputies 
were called to the 19900 block of SW Jaylee Street in Aloha, 
concerning 15 year-old Alex Chisholm.  Deputies were told 
that Alex lives at a group home in Cornelius.  He was visiting 
the SW Jaylee Street residence when he walked away at about 
2:00 p.m. today.   

The family reported that Alex functions at a 10 year-old level 
and has other medical issues.  He has limited capacity to ride 

public transportation.  It was reported that Alex may run if contacted.  Alex has been 
entered into the Law Enforcement Data System, which will assist any peace officer that 
comes into contact with him.       

Washington County Sheriff’s Search and Rescue, Cornelius Police Department, and TriMet 
are assisting in the search for Alex.  He is a white male, 5’9”, 150 pounds with brown hair 
(photo attached).  He was last seen wearing blue jeans, a dark blue colored sweatshirt, 
and black shoes.   

It is believed he may be attempting to make his way back to Cornelius, but he is 
unfamiliar with the way and may be vulnerable to strangers. 

 
If you have any information on the whereabouts of Alex Chisholm, please call the Sheriff’s 
Office at 503-629-0111. 
 

 


